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From: Amanda A Browni GRO
Sent: Wed 24/07/2013 2:57:20 PM (UTC)
To: sally.berlin GRO
Subject: Horizon Computer System
Attachment: Mrs S Berlin July 2013.pdf
Mrs Berlin

Please see attached letter from Susan Crichton in response to your letter dated 12 July 2013 addressed to Paula
Vennells. A hard copy is being sent in the post today.

Regards
Amanda

Amanda Brown | PA to General Counsel

GRO iMobex i GRO
i GRO




